In view of this above, that the laying
of Optical Fibre Cable along the road edge
is essential for providing high speed data
and communication to the local public and
government offices in and around Kolleru
Wildlife Sanctuary. There will be no impact
on wildlife due to this proposed project.
The total work is in linear length along with
the berm of the road, the land required
unavoidable, hence recommended with
condition that suitable signages and
awareness board to be kept along the R&B
road in identified location by the forest
department for the purpose of creating
awareness.
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